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Stephen Earl has spent over thirty years in government working in a range of departments 
including the Home Office, the Ministry of Defence and the Cabinet Office. Amongst other 
things, he was one of the authors of the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Stephen transferred across to the Migration Advisory Committee (MAC) Secretariat in 2007 
just as the Committee was being set up. He has responsibility for managing the MAC’s 
engagement with its stakeholders and oversight of the MAC’s governance arrangements 
such as finance and appointments. He has contributed directly to all of the MAC’s published 
reports and been the project lead on several including the two most recent reports on nurses 
and teachers. 
 


